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Shared Electric Kick Scooter Program Pilot – 2025 Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Option 1 – Permit shared e-scooters on the public right-of-way be approved;  

2. That shared e-scooters be permitted under Bylaw 7200, The Traffic Bylaw, 1991, 
and that vendors be acquired through a competitive procurement process to a 
maximum of two qualified vendors; and 

3. That the City Solicitor’s Office be requested to amend Bylaw 7200, The Traffic 
Bylaw, 1991, as outlined in the report of the Transportation and Construction 
Division, dated January 14, 2025. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on January 14, 
2025, considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above.  Letters submitting comments from Derek Cameron and Jason Hanson were 
also considered. 
 
The Committee also received a presentation from Isaac Ransom, Neuron Mobility.  
 
Attachment 
1. January 14, 2025 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
2. Letter from Derek Cameron dated January 11, 2025. 
3. Letter from Jason Hanson, Saskatoon Cycles, dated January 13, 2025. 


